
March will be an opportunity for us to explore construction and seeds.   We can 

keep hoping for warmer weather. Do you grow vegetables at your house?  We will 

start some seeds in the classroom with hopes to transplant them outside. The 

children have been very engaged with the building in the block corner. We will 

start spring break from the 26th of March until April 6th.  I know many parents 

have registered their child/children for kindergarten. Watch in April for 

transition forms to complete for your child. 

Upcoming Events: 

March 2th: Make biscuits for snack. 

March 6th: Welcome Sandra North Island College nursing student. 

March 9th: ALL STRONGSTARTS CLOSED 

March 12: Seniors Visit: We will create some green art, and Dance to an Irish Jig! 

Wear green if you can! 

March 13th: Play with Loose Parts Playground at Queneesh after gym. 

March 14th: Meet with Liz and Allison to give feedback to the Story Box Program. 

March 19th: Yoga with Lynn, you are welcome to start in the yoga group and then 

join us in the gym. 

March 20th: Outside Day at Sandwick Park. Come and join us as we leave a wish on 

the fairy tree, look for signs of a rainbow. Meet at the park at 9:30, dress for 

being outside.  

 

March 23 Tea Party! Come dressed to have a tea party! Wear a fancy hat if you 

like and we will have tea for snack.   

 

Please be prepared to play outside at StrongStart, as the days get warmer we will 

be going outside more often. 

 

 



                                       

 

 

 

Five Little Robins 

Five little Robins 

Up in a tree 

Mother, Father and babies three  

(Have the child start with his thumb and touch all five fingers, using the first 

finger of his other hand) 

Father caught a bug 

Mother caught a worm 

This one got the bug 

This one got the worm 

This one said "now it's my turn." 

 

 


